
From: rinku miah  
Sent: 16 May 2023 17:41 
To: Planning 
Subject: Ref.2022/3853/P 
 
Dear Camden Council, 
  
 
I support plans to offer free tickets for many local children on free school 
meals to access  the observation wheel in Camden Town. 
 
It is really good that there are plans to have artists and projections in the canal 
basin under the Interchange building. This will be a fascinating addition to the 
attractions which Camden Market already has and will help attract new 
families and young people to understand their local area more. 
 
Thanks 
Rinku Miah 
NW5 2BP  
 


